
Our school introduced The
Mouse and the Motorcycle as
our ONE SCHOOL ONE BOOK
read! If you didn’t attend
Literacy Night, your family will
still receive a copy of the book
with a schedule of reading.
This is not required, but
definitely encouraged!

I have a few photos of kiddos doing
activities that are not school/class
related. I would love to have some
more to hang up around my room!

CLASS HOME

Sept 1 - Labor Day No School

Sept 18 - Grade Checks

Oct 13/14 - Parent/Teacher Conf.

Oct 15-17 - Fall Break

UPCOMING EVENTS
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We are beginning to dig in to our
curriculum! We are starting a
reading story (The Origami
Master), introducing
multiplication, and will have our
first spelling test on Friday.
We are also taking our first i-
Ready assessment. Please
encourage your child to do their
best in each endevor.

THIS WEEK

ONE SCHOOL ONE BOOK

I am sending home a copy of a
“password page” for your child. This will
have all the passwords for each thing
we do so they can access them at
home. They are NOT to take AR tests at
home, but are encouraged to read
each night. 
Power Spelling is where they will be
taking their spelling tests each week, so
please practice with them online.

SET UP FOR SUCCESS


